
Please accept this forwarded email as another endorsement of of what should be done in this 

matter.As a former Byron resident from 1949-1967 I have a very active interest in your decision 

and hope you will find the courage to do what you know is the only correct and responsible thing 

to do .Your decision now can stop the loss of our heritage. 

Ted and Sherri Long 

133 Brisbin St . 

London 

N5Z 2L9 

 


